
From:                                                  
Sent:                                                    
To:                                                        
Subject:                                              

 
From: 

 Sent: 16 April 2022 08:45
 To: Licensing <licensing@coventry.gov.uk>

 Cc: Sandhu, Kindy (Cllr) <kindy.sandhu@coventry.gov.uk>; Tucker, Antony (Cllr)
<Antony.Tucker@coventry.gov.uk>; Gi�ns, Becky (Cllr) <becky.gi�ns@coventry.gov.uk>

 Subject: Re: SUPPORT Alcohol and music licence - Memorial Park
 
 

Dear Councillor, 
As a Styvechale resident who lives 2 minutes walk away from memorial park, I fully
support the applica�on to sell alcohol and play music un�l 2200. The city requires a
selec�on of venues that caters to a diverse community - only then will it truly become a
‘cultured’ city. Ci�es such as Liverpool, Manchester, Brighton etc would embrace such a
request. From speaking to local tenants, the vast majority support this licensing request
and I hope the council will approve the applica�on. 
 

Leamington Road, Styvechale. 
 

All e-mails are monitored by Coventry City Council's ICT Security, using Mimecast in accordance with
the Regula�ons of Inves�gatory Powers Act 2000.
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From:                                                       Licensing
Sent:                                                         19 April 2022 09:47
To:                                                            Rawlings, Billy
Subject:                                                   FW: License at cafe in memorial park

 
From: 

 Sent: 15 April 2022 12:07
 To: Licensing <licensing@coventry.gov.uk>

 Subject: License at cafe in memorial park
 
 

Hi
 
I am wri�ng to offer support to owners to have license to sell alcohol and play live music. I think it's a
shame some people could ruin it for many who would like to have this facility in place like other ci�es
do.
 
For decisions such as these, polls should be run to a�ract a wider ci�zen voice and vote rather than
the same demographic who ruin the fun for the rest.
 
I confirm I don't have any affilia�on with owner or place.
 
Thanks

 
Get Outlook for Android
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